
Faculty Senate 2010-2011 IAC Report 

April 28
th

, 2011 

 

During this academic year the IAC has met 7 times. 

 

Among the topics discussed in the meetings were: 

* Review of the class attendance policy for athletes 

* Proposal of a Talent Inclusive Admission process 

* Investigation of the feasibility of Women’s Volleyball Program 

* Academic perceptions of student-athletes on campus 

* The reports received from the Athletic Department regarding Conference  

affiliation updates, Academic performance data, Team travel and safety, 

Housing and Food per diem, Compliance regulations and infractions, 

Academic eligibility, Gender equity, Media and Publicity, Academic 

enhancement and Recruitment 

 

Among the information provided at the meetings were: 

* SAAC activities during the academic year 

* Community events where athletes participate 

* Minority awareness 

* Longwood University logo, mascot and fight song. 

* Staff updates:  

1. Replacement of Mr. Ayo Agunbiade who left at the end of  

    January and worked in the athletic academic support office by Ms.    

    Maya Ozery.   

2. Replacement of Chris Neal who left early this spring semester and  

    worked as the Director of Development for Athletics by Mr. Scott  

    Bacon. 

 

I will be present at this Senate meeting to answer any question that you may have. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Consuelo Alvarez. Ph.D. 

Faculty Athletic Representative 

GO LANCERS! 

 

 

 

 


